
 

There are so many ways to get involved: 

● Attend a PTO meeting 

● Become a room parent 

● Support our fundraising efforts 

● Volunteer during one of the Book 

Fairs 

● Volunteer in the Holiday Shoppe 

● Volunteer during Field Day 

● Share a skill or talent with the school 

● Help coordinate Family Game Night 

● Help coordinate Manatee 

Appreciation Week and other staff events 

● Support our community outreach efforts and Manatee Gives Back 

● Volunteer to help with any of the numerous school events 

● Join a Manatee PTO committee 

 

All volunteers must be approved by Brevard Public Schools. To learn more about that process 

click here. Interested in volunteering, email us at ManateeVieraPTO@gmail.com  

 

https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/11104
mailto:ManateeVieraPTO@gmail.com

